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“Regular Bell Schedule” 

   

Sports…… 

• Congratulations to Girls Varsity wrestlers Amariyae Tucker for taking home 2nd place and 

Ashley Menjivar for taking home 3rd place as they competed over the break at South Highs 

Lady Rebel Invitational Tournament. - Congratulations to the Boys JV wrestling team for 

competing over the break at South Highs Rebel Classic Tournament and having 13 place 

winners! Two 1st placers, Seven 2nd placers, and Four 3rd placers - Congratulations to the 

Boys JV wrestling team for competing at Mission Oak High Schools Soaring Hawk 

Invitational Team Dual Tournament this past weekend and going undefeated 5-0 taking home 

a hard fought First place team trophy!   Great job boys and girls wrestling teams!” 

• Boys basketball today vs Centennial – FS @ 4, JV @ 5:15, and Varsity @ 6:30.  

• Soccer today vs Highland – Girls @ home, Boys @ highland – first game @ 3:30.  

• Come out and support your fellow falcons this weekend in tournaments around the city.  

Announcements….. 

• Attention Seniors: If you have not purchased your Grad night ticket. There are only 15 tickets 

left. Tickets are now $130. Get yours ASAP before we sell out.  

• Attention Seniors – if you have not picked up your Senior shirt please stop by the activities 

office at lunch 

• Come Out and support The IHS Theatre Department in our production of "The Best Christmas 

Pageant Ever" December 5 & 6 at 7pm, and 2 showings on December 7 at 2 & 6pm. Tickets are 

$8 presale. At the Door - $10 at the door, $9 with an ASB sticker, Tickets for children 10 & 

under and families of 4 or more are only $5.  

• Ford-Dream Builders (a student leadership program for high achieving Junior students) has 

started their application process. It begins with an Information Night on December 9th. 

Please see your counselor to RSVP for the event. Minimum GPA to apply is 3.8 and must be 

involved in extra-curricular activities. 

• If you are interested in giving blood for community service hours you are in luck. We will 

have a mini-blood drive on December 13th in the library from 7:30-10:30. We only have 30 

spots so stop by the activities office today to pick up a blood drive form and turn it in ASAP. 

•  

  

• Drama Club will meet in Room 323 at lunch on Wednesday, December 4. Come to play games 

and sign up to help at the show!  

• Attention ALL freshmen! If you'd like to be part of the freshmen dance for the January rally, please 

come to a meeting in room 604, Today, Dec 3 at 12pm.  

Meetings….. 


